
Greetings from Dr. Thomas Martin 
 

I have been blessed to have had the opportunity to serve churches since 
my college days. With my dad being a retired United Methodist minister, 
there was never a time when I did not experience God’s love in the 
congregations that have raised me. It is my hope that I have been and 
will continue to extend that love in and through the churches I serve.  
 
I grew up in parsonages in South Georgia and attended Birmingham-
Southern College. While working as a camp counselor I met Leslie who 
was attending the University of Georgia. Shortly after we were married 
we moved to Raleigh-Durham where I attended Duke Divinity School. 
After graduation in 2008 we moved back home to Georgia and have 
served Peachtree Road UMC and Sandy Springs UMC.  

 
We now have three fun loving kids and are excited about the ways in which we can be part of the 
community. I am grateful to be in ministry not only to  you but with you here at Fayetteville First 
UMC.  
 
G. Thomas Martin 


